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Attention News/Education/Assignment Editors

Media Alert

Web Launch
The Heritage Community Foundation will be hosting an official launch for the newly completed educational website St. Vincent and St. Paul: Memory in Francophone Alberta— a vital chapter in the story of two of Alberta’s official language communities as well as the history of two of Alberta's Francophone communities, St. Vincent and St. Paul.  Visit the website here: http://collections.ic.gc.ca/stvincent-stpaul/eng/index.htm
The Era of the Fur Trade first brought Francophone fur traders to northern Alberta and created Métis communities.  Missionary orders, such as the Oblates of Mary Immaculate, came next to serve Aboriginal Peoples to be followed by settlers.  Join us as we examine the history and dynamics of two of Alberta's important French communities.

We hope that, by learning more about the history and cultural identity of these two communities and the people who have chosen to make them their home, you will better understand how Alberta has become such a vibrant and diverse province.
The Heritage Community Foundation is proud to provide a dynamic platform to help make Alberta's history come alive for everyone!  Explore aspects of Alberta's history through images, text and CKUA Radio Network's Heritage Trails.  We hope that your experience fosters new understanding of the Alberta that was, a new appreciation for the Alberta that is, and optimism for the Alberta that will be.

Location:

Faculté Saint Jean, Grand Salon and Salle Historique

8406, rue Marie-Anne Gaboury
Edmonton, Alberta
Date:


Wednesday, September 22nd, 2004
Time:


10:00 a.m.

The site will be demonstrated by Heritage Community Foundation staff, showcasing its unique and exciting features.  For more information, please contact the following:

Adriana Davies, Ph.D.

Executive Director


Heritage Community Foundation


P: (780) 424-6512, x. 222

E: adriana.davies@heritagecommunityfdn.org






